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Riverfront Station closed until further notice 

 
NASHVILLE – Beginning Wednesday, April 1, WeGo Public Transit’s Riverfront Station will be closed until 
further notice. 
 
This closure will not affect WeGo Star commuter train service, but it does mean the restrooms onsite at the 
station and the ability to purchase train tickets inside the building will no longer be accessible.  
 
If customers need to purchase tickets, one-ride passes can be purchased via the ticket vending machine 
located at Riverfront Station; other train pass products can be purchased online at WeGoTransit.com. 
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Editor's Note: To request this info in an alternative format, call 615-862-5950 for the ADA Coordinator. 

                


